Superintendent:
Dr. Christopher Granger
Board of Directors:
Dougal Thomas, President
Todd Nunamaker, Vice President
Erika Creydt

Charles Gibson [vacant position]

DATE: FEBRUARY 11, 2022

FROM: DR. CHRISTOPHER GRANGER

SUPERINTENDENT

PLEASE CONTACT: TINA PADILLA

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT Email: tpadilla@blainesd.org

Phone: 360-332-5881

TO: NORTHERN LIGHT

ALL POINT BULLETIN BELLINGHAM HERALD

RE: PUBLIC NOTICE FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Blaine School Board Plans Special Meeting

Wednesday, February 16, 2022 at 5:00 p.m.

The public is advised that the Board of Directors of Blaine School District will hold a special meeting on Wednesday, February 16, 2022. The special meeting will start at 5:00 p.m. and is anticipated to last approximately ninety (90) minutes. The purpose of the special meeting will be to interview candidates for the vacant Director District 5 board position. The following candidates submitted letters of interest and have been invited to interview:

- Donald J. Leu
- · Paul L. Berg

After the candidates are interviewed, the board will move into executive session to discuss the appointment of a candidate to the vacant position. After the executive session, the board will move back into the open public meeting and, if there is a consensus, may take action to appoint the new director.

Pursuant to the Governor's Proclamations 20-28, et seq., related to the COVID-19 pandemic emergency, this special meeting will include both virtual and in-person components for participation. Live public observation of this meeting will be available online. A link for public observation will be provided on the district's Events calendar as well as on the meeting agenda in BoardDocs.

Individuals with disabilities who may need a modification to participate in this special meeting should contact the Superintendent's Office as soon as possible in advance so that special arrangements can be made.

For more information, contact the Superintendent's Office at 360-332-5881.